

HANBURY C. E. FIRST SCHOOL

School Road, Hanbury, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B60 4BS.

Telephone: 01527 821298
Web: https://hanbury.eschools.co.uk/website
Email: office@hanbury.worcs.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Aaron McDonagh

1st February 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to inform you that due to the recent Covid outbreak in school, we have made the decision to move the Year 1 assembly back by one week, to Thursday 10th February. This will also be pre-recorded and then sent out via Seesaw during the day.

We appreciate that this may be disappointing to you but the Year 1 class has been the most impacted by the Covid outbreak. We feel that children of this age would struggle with an assembly over zoom and therefore we believe that this is a good compromise given the circumstances.

We hope you enjoy the assembly on Endurance.

Yours sincerely

Aaron McDonagh Head Teacher









